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                As we unite in worship today, we extend a warm welcome to each one 

present. We are glad to have you sharing in our celebration of worship. 

We invite you to visit our website, www.stjohnsmc.org for more information 

about our church and our activities. 

  
  

ATTENDANCE:  Last Sunday:  9:30, 56; 11:00 a.m., 53; Total: 109 

  

 SUNDAY - APRIL 11 

8:30    Christianity 101  

9:30    Worship (F. Hall) 

10:30  Lendell Hood’s Youth group 

11:00  Worship (Sanctuary) 

12:00  Gospel service (chapel) 
  

MONDAY - APRIL 12 

~Preschool Resumes~  

6:00 p.m.  Men’s Study 
  

WEDNESDAY - APRIL 14 

6:00 p.m.  Scouts 
  

SUNDAY - APRIL 18 

8:30    Christianity 101  

9:30    Worship (F. Hall) 

10:30  Lendell Hood’s Youth group 

11:00  Worship (Sanctuary) 

12:00  Gospel service (chapel) 
  

 

Dear Pastor Bill, 

 We are truly blessed to have your wise and caring guidance. 

We praise God for your leadership and thank you for being a living 

example of God’s generous love.  

Together, we celebrate the 26 years you have been here at St. John’s.   

 In Appreciation, Your St. John’s Family 

 

NEWS-NOTES 
ST.  JOHN’S UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST 

  Sunday, April 11, 2021 

           



  

WOMEN’S GUILD NEWS 
   Happy Easter from the St. John's Women's Guild!  The Guild mailed Easter cards to 
our members and friends who are usually unable to be with us   We want everyone to feel 
connected to St. John's.    
   Anyone needing conversation, personal prayers, or a prayer chain request is 
encouraged to contact a Guild member.  Looking ahead, we will continue our connection 
with members and friends!!    
  

 
TREASURER’S REPORT 

    The March 2021 Treasurer’s Report is now available in the office.  If you would like a 
copy mailed to you, please call the office (872-9121). 
  

 

 

REMEMBER OUR MEMBERS IN GROUP LIVING COMMUNITIES 

Rittenhouse: Bob Rumsey,  Jane Stachowski, Leona Schlaak 

Hamilton Grove:  Lesley Wooton                      

The Willows (MI):  Betty Johnson 

Settler’s House:   Dorothy Westphal 
  

 

  

 


